Draft UN Security Council resolution doesn't call for immediate Gaza truce 
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 A draft of the newly revised United Nations Security Council resolution on Israel's offensive against Hamas in Gaza does not call for an immediate cease-fire, according to a copy obtained by Haaretz on Thursday. 

Instead, the draft resolution "Stresses the urgency of an immediate, durable and fully respected cease-fire." 

It should be noted, however, that the draft was of 5.15 P.M local time in Israel, and is still subject to further discussion before it is voted on in the Council on Thursday evening. 

The draft was composed by the United States, France and Britain. It also expresses "Grave concern at the escalation of violence and the deterioration of the situation in Gaza and southern Israel, in particular the resulting civilian casualties since the failure to extend the period of calm and the firing of rockets into Israel followed by Israeli military operations." 

The resolution also calls for security arrangements that will guarantee an end to the smuggling of weapons into Gaza, a key U.S. demand.
